
                                            TIMELY WARNING NOTICE: USF ST. PETERSBURG CAMPUS  
  

 

 
 

 
 

THEFT INCIDENT 
August 26th, 2022 

 
UPDATE 

Officers have arrested the subject pictured in the crime alert bulletin from this morning and 
recovered the stolen scooter.  Thanks for all the assistance. 

 
The person pictured below is alleged to have stolen an electric scooter from the north side of the Osprey Hall, 
355 6th Ave S, on Thursday, August 25th at approximately 5:30 pm.  If you have any information regarding this 
person or see the person please contact the University Police at 727-873-4444. 
 
Remember to always secure items of value and as always if you See Something Say Something.  For 
additional information or other assistance please contact the University Police. 
 
 

   
 
 

 

https://www.stpetersburg.usf.edu/police/safety-and-preparedness/bike-safety-protection.aspx
https://www.stpetersburg.usf.edu/police/silent-witness/see-something-say-something.aspx

